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P O S T    E L I G I B I L I T Y  D E T E R M I N A T I O N

Once it has been determined your student is eligible to receive transportation services, your

local education agency (LEA) should immediately submit an official request for transportation via

a Transportation Request Form (TRF). The Office of the State Superintendent of Education

Division of Student Transportation (OSSE DOT) provides roundtrip transportation to and from

your residence of record and your student's enrolled school. The processing time for a TRF is 3-

10 business days. A new TRF should be entered by your LEA for: a new school year; a change of

school; Extended School Year (ESY); address or accommodation changes; and corrections to

prior TRF. 

OSSE DIVISION OF STUDENT TRANSPORTATION

F O R  A D D I T I O N A L  I N F O R M A T I O N  P L E A S E  C A L L

2 0 2 - 5 7 6 - 5 0 0 0

Infosheet for New & Returning Families

 

 T H E  T R F  I S  R E C E I V E D  B Y  O S S E  D O T

T R F  P R O C E S S I N G  C O M P L E T E

P R E P A R I N G  Y O U R  S T U D E N T  F O R  T H E  B U S  A R R I V A L  

O S S E  D O T  P A R E N T  R E S O U R C E  C E N T E R    ( 2 0 2 )  5 7 6 - 5 0 0 0

You should receive a call from an OSSE DOT representative to confirm the information

submitted by your LEA. OSSE DOT cannot edit any information received from the LEA.

If corrections or adjustments are needed, you should contact your LEA immediately to

avoid delays in processing. 

 

. 

OSSE DOT buses may arrive 15 minutes before or after the scheduled time provided to you.

Students will be received from the outermost door of your residence. For safety reasons, bus staff

will not knock on residents' doors, enter apartment buildings, vestibules, or alleys. Staff are not

allowed to transport excess baggage, additional equipment (not required for transport), or

medicines. OSSE DOT reserves the right to deny transportation to any student exhibiting unsafe or

threatening behavior.

Once TRF processing is complete, you should expect a call from an OSSE DOT representative

informing you of your student's scheduled pickup and drop off times; a letter from OSSE DOT

informing you of your student's scheduled pickup and drop-off times; a visit from bus staff to

introduce themselves and inform you of your student's pickup and drop-off times. 

OSSE DOT's Parent Resource Center representatives are available to assist with any questions

or concerns you may have regarding your student's transportation services. Families commonly

call in to ask where the bus is on its route, ask questions about inclement weather protocols,

requests for information on pick up/drop off times, and TRF questions. 
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